
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

At PolyU, I have been constantly thinking about how to 

‘compose’ my story of university experience and how to 

make it rewarding.  In my first year, I attended a summer 

programme at the University of Cambridge on a 

scholarship, where I had the opportunity to see the 

original publications of ground-breaking scientists like 

Newton.  In my second year, I did an exchange semester 

at the University of Waterloo in Canada, where I studied 

really interesting subjects and made lots of good friends.  

Currently, I am in my final year and am doing a 

theoretical physics research, which will help pave way 

for my PhD study. I am glad to say that my story at PolyU 

has a happy beginning and a wonderful ending. 

I am really grateful to PolyU for the learning opportunities, 

the scholarships and the academic counselling, which 

have helped make my story very memorable.  With the 

Outstanding Student Award of my Faculty, I know all the 

hard work and efforts I put in during my undergraduate 

study have finally been paid off.  I will certainly take it as 

an encouragement and will work even harder for my 

postgraduate studies.  
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